
SOUTH COAST WATER DISTRICT 
 

Proposed Water Conservation  
& Water Supply Shortage Ordinance 

 
Community Information Forums 

Wednesday, March 18, 2009 
2 p.m. and 6 p.m. 

 
Ocean Institute 

Main Conference Hall 
24200 Dana Point Harbor Dr., Dana Point 

  
South Coast Water District will host two forums -- at 2 p.m. and another at 6 p.m. -- for the 
convenience of our customers and residents. The goal of the forums is to inform the public:  
 

 How the ongoing drought and the reduction in water supplies from Northern CA and the 
Colorado River are affecting South Orange County 

 The critical need to conserve water as the cornerstone of reliable water supplies 
 How the proposed ordinance would impact our service area, if approved by the Board of 

Directors  
 
Following remarks by the Board president and General Manager and a presentation by District 
staff, there will be a Q&A session and the opportunity for community members to comment on the 
proposed ordinance. Displays showcasing water-conservation devices, programs, tiered rates 
and rebates will be set up around the room and information sheets outlining residential and 
commercial water-saving tips will be distributed.   
   


